
Our LPD: “By God’s grace, we are committed to encourage and resource our growing family of churches  
                                                                           to reflect Jesus Christ.”                                                   

August 7, 2015  

 
Good Friday morning friends, Thanks for joining me for five minutes to update you on items of prayer and praise for 

our Lower Pacific District family.  
 
 

What’s God Up To In Our LPD Family? - This week is Camp Ever-
green! Camp Evergreen has been operating since 1995, and since 1999, 
has been recognized as the official camp of our Lower Pacific District. 
Having directed para-church summer camps prior to pastoring, I see huge 
value in affiliating camps with local churches and our district for the pur-
poses of both synergy and follow up. Camps can be used of the Lord to 
introduce people to the good news of the Gospel, and local churches can 
serve in the follow up. 
Please pray for Camp Evergreen, and for this week’s speaker, Bob 
Warnock, from North Delta EFC. Camp winds up tomorrow morning, so 
please pray for travel and follow up in the weeks to come. 

 

Please join us in praying for Mountain 
View Church - our LPD Church of the 

Week.  

They write: 

We have had a great summer despite the absence of 
Pastor Evans (Donnae) Hundermark, who is on sab-
batical until September 1. Heath Meikle, a former 
missionary with CTEN has been our relief speaker for 
the majority of the summer and he has done a great 
job. We will be having an outdoor service at a lake on 
the 9th and it will be a testimony Sunday so we are 
looking forward to that. Our fall kick-off Sunday is 

scheduled for September 13th. 

   

Please also pray for:                                             
• Former LPD Board Chair, Bob (Maureen) Wilson, who is home (PTL) after open heart surgery on Tuesday, July 28. 

• Camp Evergreen (LPD Affiliated summer camp) that is running this week and ends tomorrow. 

• Pastor Ian and Connie Lawson of Lethbridge EFC, as Connie battles cancer. 

• DVBS, summer camps and summer outreaches in LPD Churches. 

• New Westminster EFC, in their search for a pastoral intern to assist with outreach (see posting attached to email). 

•  

Upcoming Dates to Remember:                                                                                                                             
• CAMP EVERGREEN -AUGUST 3-8 -  http://www.campevergreen.ca/http://www.campevergreen.ca/  

• LPD Pastors and Staff Cruise - Wednesday, October 28. 

• Chris�an Sexuality Workshop - November 6,7 at Fort Langley EFC. Please mark your calendars and plan to  

                                                                     join us for this timely workshop on biblically ministering in our times.  

 
We appreciate the gifts of many district churches and also of individuals, through both cheques and also through 
our website. See LPD website at http://www.lpd-efcc.ca/ for more info. Your gifts enable us to partner with church-
es and church planters who are stepping forward in faith. Thank you! 
 
 

May God bless and keep you through this weekend! 

In Jesus,   

Rob and Karen Have	you	checked	out	the	LPD	on	Facebook?	We	invite	you	to	

become	a	friend.	Just	click	on	the	icon,	and	watch	for	updates!													


